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Notes from the Principal, Mrs. Roux …

I hope you all enjoyed the long weekend! Last week was an amazing week. Students had Friday off but staff spent the
day involved in incredible professional development with opportunities to talk with colleagues across the district. It was
time well spent.

Please help us welcome our new Interim Superintendent, Paul Penna. We are looking forward to the many ways he will
support our district in the coming months as we begin the transition to finding our next full time superintendent.

Parent/Teacher conferences are coming up in a couple of weeks. Your child’s teacher will be sending home specific
information and details about how to sign up for these important meetings. These conferences will provide a more
formal opportunity for each family to talk about your own specific child(ren), how the start of the school year has gone,
and next steps/goals that have been set for you child based on the assessment data we have been collecting for the
past several weeks. Please be sure to sign up for a conference, as you are a critical member of your child’s
educational team.

As a reminder, we are still continually reviewing important safety routines at school, such as fire drills, and ALICE
protocols. Please continue to talk with your child about the things they are learning at school to keep themselves and
others safe. As always, we are very mindful to approach these topics in an age appropriate way to ensure that students
understand the importance of being prepared, without being scared or anxious.

A few important Reminders this week include:
● At this time, we are still asking that students be dropped off at the main entrance where a staff member will

greet them and escort them inside.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning at
approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought out to meet
your car. During drop off and pick up, if you plan to walk your child to the door, please park in the parking lot
across the street so as not to interrupt the flow of traffic. Thank you!

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family.
Have a great week!

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office:

Please see an important reminder below from the
school nurse.

Important Upcoming Dates…..

10/10 - Picture Day

10/10 - School Board Meeting

10/23 & 10/24 - Parent/Teacher Conferences

10/25 - Early Release Day
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Check out what’s happening at Morse School … Week Of: 10/2

1/2 B Mrs. Braley spent two mornings out of the classroom last week and
that can be tough on students sometimes. I remind them that the
expectations are the same and we are always expected to be kind,
respectful friends at school. In our class, they know that
my number one job is to keep them safe and my number
one goal is to teach them to be good humans. This week
we will begin using morning bins after breakfast to help
get our minds focused on learning. If you could help
remind your child that school is an important place, and we are there
for learning. Thank you. If you have any questions, email me at
jbraley@rsu3.org .

1/2 P What a great week we had! We created our google classroom and
started IXL math on the computers and the students LOVE computer
work! Look for some information to come home soon on how they
can practice math at home as well if you have access to a device.
We also broke our record of Preferred Activity Time by earning 14
minutes of extra recess. This means that our class worked really
hard all week at meeting expectations of being kind and respectful
workers. They definitely filled my bucket this week!

3/4 R We enjoyed collecting leaves and started our community leaf project
this week in science. Students enjoyed identifying leaves and
creating beautiful leaf rubbings! We identified many types of leaves
in our community including maple, oak, elm, birch, poplar, and even a
mystery leaf we identified as sycamore! Next, I’m hoping we can
begin our animal research writing. This class loves to read, so I can’t
wait to see the nonfiction books they discover!

This past week we took a closer look at the engineering design
process and started thinking ahead to the NWEA assessments that’ll
be coming up in the next week or so. Please remind your students to
come to school prepared for these tests but not anxious about them.
As long as they are doing their best then they are doing exactly what
they should be doing. It’s just one piece of the larger puzzle.

PE PE for half of the school with Friday being a Professional
Development day for teachers - 3/4 Grades and 1/2 Grades did
awesome and keep working very hard - the level of desire, motivation
and support for each other continues to inspire me - well done -
shout out to Hunter, Jed and Keagan - keep it up boys - be the role
model

Agriculture We’re continuing the fall harvest! Some students used the pole
picker to harvest out-of-reach pears from our tree. Others harvested
tomatoes, cucumbers, and onions from the garden. We watered the
lettuce seedlings growing in the hoop house and planted a cover
crop to improve soil health. What a beautiful time of year for outdoor
learning!
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